
The Legislature 

S T A T E   C A P I T O L 
H O N O L U L U ,   H A W A I ‘ I 9 6 8 1 3 

May 5, 2020 

Aloha: 

On behalf of members of the Hawaii State Legislature, we regrettably inform you that the 
Legislature is unable to appropriate funding for operating and capital improvement 
project grants-in-aid due to the State's changing financial circumstances. 

Again, we apologize for this unfortunate news. Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact our office. 

Mahalo for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Chair 
   Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Senator Gilbert Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair 
   Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Representative Sylvia Luke, Chair 
    House Committee on Finance 
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto,  
    House Committee on Finance 

Cc. All Senators 
All Representatives 

State Senate, State Capitol 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 


